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CIRCULAR LETTER NO.39
TO ALL UNITS / MEMBERS Date :: 03.08.2024

Dear Comrade,

WORKING COMMITTEE MEETING OF THE UNION
CONDUCTED AT BHADRACHALAM ON 11.07.2024

The Working Committee Meeting of the Union was conducted at “Raghava Nilayam,
Bhadrachalam” on 11.07.2024.

In the Working Committee Meeting, the recommendation of the Special Regional Committee
Meeting of Banjara Hills Region held on 21.04.2024 was taken up for co-option of Com. P. Raghuram
Reddy as Regional Secretary for Banjara Hills Region. The house unanimously approved the same.

The Working Committee reviewed the organisational position/activities, deliberated in detail on
various issues/problems confronting the Union/Membership and threadbare discussions were held on
ways and means to tackle them with a view to find reasonable & logical solutions.

The General Secretary, while responding to the deliberations, expressed that it shall be our
endeavour to enrich knowledge, work culture and always be in constant touch with the membership
towards strengthening the Union. General Secretary stressed the need for regular conduct of Focal Point
Meetings, Regional Committee Meetings etc. He also had shared some insights about the recently
concluded 12" Bipartite Settlement and also about the most awaited Bank Level Agreement on Special
Pay & Allowances payable to Award Staff. He expressed that the Bank Circular on 12 BPS is likely to be
released shortly. General Secretary also apprised the house about the agenda discussed by the
Federation with the Bank in the recently held Central Bipartite Meeting at Shilling.

CO-OPTION

As the Deputy General Secretary, Head Quarters & In-charge (Warangal Module), Com.
M. Srinivas, will be retiring from the Bank on 31.08.2024 on superannuation and the present Working
Committee Meeting being held at Kothagudem Region of Warangal Module, Com. M. Srinivas was
felicitated by the Module Office bearers and members at the meeting. Thereafter, in view of the
impending retirement of Com. M. Srinivas on 31.08.2024, General Secretary after due deliberations with
the Office bearers of the Warangal Module had proposed the name of Com. Ch. Santosh Kumar, AGS
Warangal Module for co-option to the position of Deputy General Secretary, Warangal Module. The
Working Committee unanimously approved the proposal and Com. Ch. Santosh Kumar was co-opted as
the Deputy General Secretary, Warangal Module with effect from 01.09.2024.

We wish Com. Ch. Santosh Kumar all the best in his new assignment with effect from
01.09.2024.

With warm greetings,
Yours Comradely
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